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is a small room just off the living room. We found that Lee Harvey Oswald had 

rented the room October 14, 1963, and used the name O. H. Lee. 

We waited until Justice of the Peace, David L. Johnston, Det. F. M. Turner, 

Det. H. M. Moore, and Assistant District Attorney, Bill Alexander, arrived with 

the search warrant. This was about 4:30 or 5:00 PM when the above named men 

arrived at 1026 North Beckley. We then proceeded to search the room of Lee 

Harvey Oswald 0 O. H. Lee. We recovered a City of Dallas Map with Several 

locations marked on it, a leather holster, pair of binoculars, numerous 

letters addressed to Lee Harvey Oswald, several books and personal papers 

(See attached list for complete list). We then brought all this property to 

Room 317, City Hall. 

On November 23, 1963, I reported to work at 10:00 AM and worked in the 

office answering telephone calls. I worked in the office until 12:00 midnight. 

On November 25, 1963, Pet. F. M. Turner and myself took a picture of Lee 

Harvey Oswald, DPD #54018, to 4007 Flamingo Street in Mesquite, Texas, to the 

home of Ronald Fischer, w/m/24, phone number BR 9-0950. Mr. Fischer's business 

address is the County Auditor's office. He stated that the picture looked like 

the person he saw looking out of a window on the sixth floor of the Texas 

School Book Depository, a few minutes before the President's motorcade arrived 

at Elm and Houston. He world not say definitelyit was the man he saw, but he 

stated it looked like him. 
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